
NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING OF THE 

PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Parks and Recreation 

Committee scheduled to be held on the 4th day of April, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. in Foster City 

Council Chambers, 610 Foster City Blvd., Foster City, San Mateo County, California, HAS 

BEEN CANCELED. 

THE NEXT REGULAR SCHEDULED MEETING will be on the 2nd day of May, 

2023, at 6:30 p.m. in the Foster City Council Chambers, 610 Foster City Blvd., Foster 

City, San Mateo County, California. 

Derek Schweigart, Director of Parks and Recreation 

Dated and Posted: March 21, 2023


